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Riley Run Speed Limits 

 

The Home Owners Association for Riley Run has requested that the town lower 

the approved speed limit in the subdivision.  I have attached the letter from the 

HOA and an ordinance that would need to be introduced and then passed in 

December if the council is inclined to make the change.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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